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On the 23rd of July, we held our Young Women's Speech Contest in Birmingham. The theme was about,
Creative Leadership.

We had 4 participants and 4 judges, and then a nice cultural programme while the judges were
deliberating.

All together around 100 people attended, including the participants family members, and young adults.

It was a very touching experience to listen to the voice of our youth.



At the end, we enjoyed delicious food, with many of us chatting late into the night. An occasion we will
always remember. Thank you to all those who contributed.



